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Notification of evening/weekend works for 
tower crane removal –  
Friday 12 to Sunday 14 July 2024 

With construction of the new Sydney Children’s Hospital 

Stage 1 and Minderoo Children’s Comprehensive Cancer 

Centre well progressed, the first of two tower cranes will 

soon be removed from site. 

Approved after-hours and weekend works to support the 

crane removal will commence 6pm on Friday 12 July, 

with overnight and weekend works continuing through 

to 10pm on Saturday 13 July (weather permitting). Any 

remaining works will be completed between 6am and 

10pm on Sunday 14 July. 

The works will involve setting up a mobile crane to 

support the dismantling of the tower crane, followed by 

loading the dismantled crane onto trucks and trailers for 

removal via the Botany Street site access. 

These activities may result in minor noise impacts from 

vehicles entering and exiting the site, the use of tools, and 

the loading and unloading of equipment and crane 

infrastructure. To ensure safety during night activities, site 

lighting will also be utilised. 

Thank you for your ongoing patience while we deliver this 

important project. 

Please note that all activity dates and times are subject to change. 

Contingency dates of 19 to 21 July have been identified in the case of 

inclement weather. 


